
TRY HOCKEY FOR FREE
Saturday August 26, 2023 @12:30pm
Saturday September 23 @10:45am




August 2023 www.kvhockey.org

 THFF VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
(adults & players over age 10)



Saturday

August 26 @12:30pm
September 23 @ 10:45am

KVIH Brighton



email office@kvhockey.org to
volunteer

We hope that your 2023-24 hockey pre-season is off to a great start!  
We have over 725 kids registered this season and are looking forward to a successful year of

development and fun for all!  Take a moment to see what we have coming up...

TRY HOCKEY FOR FREE THIS SATURDAY! 
If you have little ones, register now:  https://kvhockey.org/learn-to-play/  






Kensington Valley Ice House is hiring college students or hockey
parents for part time front office help

***NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY -  Must be 18 years or older***
Apply: https://www.kvicehouse.com/employment-opportunities




Key Responsibilities Include but not
limited to:

*Answering phones
*Processing payments

*Light Cleaning and Sanitizing
*Distribution of locker room keys

*Assisting customers
*Execution of public sessions




https://kvhockey.org/learn-to-play/
https://www.kvicehouse.com/employment-opportunities
https://www.kvicehouse.com/employment-opportunities?fbclid=IwAR3a-ddDBh20uhkPxV_qRkb0lYdC4irlFQluDnvmm6zhXPBvJozkoZ6qwy8





Join us for KVHA Association
Night with the USA Hockey

NTDP team on Friday October
20th! 



Reach out to Erika to

coordinate group tickets,   pre-
game or intermission activities



erika.hansen@usahockey.org

734-453-0818

https://kvhockey.org/training/
https://forms.gle/mQYAjRt7kG9ySdY69


We wish you all the best in the 2023-2024 Season & thank you for being a part of
the KVHA Hockey Family! 



Brian Clement, President

John Popma, Vice President  
Michael Wainwright, Girls Director

Chris Vedder, Travel Director
Patrick McFall, House Director  

Josh Galloway, Secretary
Kristyn Dougherty, Treasurer

Jim Sokol, KVIH & HIH Manager 
 

If you have questions, please contact Michelle Christ, Hockey Director  
office@kvhockey.org 810-229-6087




mailto:office@kvhockey.org

